
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Blood Drive Help Needed 
Sacred Heart has been asked again to help with the blood drive 

scheduled for July 1st.  Here is what they need: 
 

4 dozen desserts or cookies or bars 

15 ham salad sandwiches (cut in half and ind. wrapped) 

15 egg salad sandwiches (cut in half and ind. wrapped) 
 

Unloading help: 11am-11:30am (2 people) 

Clean up help: 6:15pm - 6:45pm (2 people) 
 

Refreshment servers and check-in table: 

12-2pm: 2 people 

2-4pm: 2 people 

4pm-6pm: 2 people 
  

Contact me if you can help in any capacity.  It is great 
appreciated!  Thank you! 
  

ang@angelakeiser.com or (402) 578-8621 

 
Christ Lutheran School near Juniata is seeking a part-time math/science 

teacher for the 2015-2016 school year. Must hold a valid Nebraska 

teaching certificate and be comfortable working in a strong faith-based 

environment. Applicants may send resumes to Principal Eisele at 

deisele@christjuniata.org or call 402-744-4991 for more details.   

 

Catholic Divorce Support Group 
Sponsored by Hastings St. Cecilia Health Ministry 

12 consecutive session,  

begins Sept 2 through Nov 18.  

Wednesdays, 7-9pm at CSS in Hastings.   

$50. Scholarships available.   

Registration is now open, until Aug. 26.   

Registration is on-line at www.stceciliahastings.com. 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
 

Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

July 5, 2015 
 

100 W Pine Street 
Kenesaw NE  68956 

 

Parish Mailing Address: 
P O Box 407 

Doniphan NE  68832 
Office Phone:  402-845-2707 
Father’s Phone: 402-730-5262 

stanns@cdolinc.net 

www.sacredheartkenesaw.org 
Office Hours Mon-Thurs, 8:30-11:30am 

 

Pastor:  Fr. Joseph J. Faulkner 
  

 

 
 
 

CONFESSIONS: August 12, 4:45 – 5:15 p.m. 
 

MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS: 
 

Wednesday (1st) 4:00 pm  

Sunday (5th)    11:00 am  

https://webmail.cdolinc.net/owa/redir.aspx?SURL=YRTivodryL_nxH1tnfEiOuXHld-Uc3jbLAkXx9vxxwRWHMPlbH3SCG0AYQBpAGwAdABvADoAYQBuAGcAQABhAG4AZwBlAGwAYQBrAGUAaQBzAGUAcgAuAGMAbwBtAA..&URL=mailto%3aang%40angelakeiser.com
https://webmail.cdolinc.net/owa/redir.aspx?SURL=7sdiZ2RAkPHtw8t28OHFIF1iiolI6SWLOkcT8n3a9DYT0-6jAHjSCG0AYQBpAGwAdABvADoAZABlAGkAcwBlAGwAZQBAAGMAaAByAGkAcwB0AGoAdQBuAGkAYQB0AGEALgBvAHIAZwA.&URL=mailto%3adeisele%40christjuniata.org
https://webmail.cdolinc.net/owa/redir.aspx?SURL=sLDtBBZM3Sa-HKPZMwgDsvHR4iL2yiwmom24lL4m1n6LntrzanLSCGgAdAB0AHAAOgAvAC8AdwB3AHcALgBzAHQAYwBlAGMAaQBsAGkAYQBoAGEAcwB0AGkAbgBnAHMALgBjAG8AbQA.&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.stceciliahastings.com
mailto:stanns@cdolinc.net


 
 

 

 

 

STEWARDSHIP:  (6/21/15) & (6/28/15) 
 

Envelopes:         $135.00   $185.00 

Plate:            $47.90     $10.00 

Building:           $40.00     $15.00 
 

TOTAL:      $222.90 $210.00 

 
 

 
PLEASE PRAY FOR VOCATIONS  

TO THE PRIESTHOOD & RELIGIOUS LIFE 

 
masstimes.org - Include Mass in your vacation plans wherever 

you are.   Go to masstimes.org or MassTimes on Facebook or 

Twitter. 

 
CONSIDER having a Mass celebrated for someone you love, living or 

deceased. There is no greater gift!  Envelopes can be 
found on the back table for your request.  *The 

customary offering for a Mass in the Diocese of Lincoln 
is $10 however, Fr. Faulkner will gladly offer Mass 

without an offering. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

St. Ann’s Knights of Columbus is sponsoring  

The Gene Reitz Memorial/Church Cup Golf Tournament 

30th of August.  1:00 shotgun start @ Indianhead 

Details to follow.   
 

2015 Knight of Columbus Golf Tournament 
  

All brother knights, golf tourney time is nearly upon us.  Please 
mark your calendar for August 9, 2015, to participate in our annual 
 4-man golf scramble.   We will again be playing at Southern Hills 
golf course (402-463-8006), so start getting your team together.   
You can book your teetime after  July 9, 2015.    The golf tourney is 
open exclusively to all area Knights (Hastings-Doniphan-Roseland-
Kenesaw) who maintain current membership in their respective 
council.  Come out and join us for some fun and fellowship.  Call 
402-469-5316 if you need additional information.   

 
CCD NEWS 

 

Mark your calendars!!! 
TOTUS TUUS: Summer CCD/CYO  

at Sacred Heart, Kenesaw! 
July 19-24, 2015 

 A volunteer is needed to be the on-site liason.  Please 
contact the office as soon as possible, 402-845-2707. 

VOLUNTEER SHEET is on the table in the vestibule.  
Please check to see how you are able to help! 

 
 

“Start by doing what’s necessary; then do what’s possible; and 

suddenly you are doing the impossible.” 

                                                  - St. Francis of Assisi 

Ministry Assignments 

Sunday – July 5th 
Reader Shawn Gallagher 

Servers Isaiah McChesney/Will Gallagher 

Offertory Bonnie Engelhardt 

Ministry Assignments 

Sunday – July 12th 
Reader Matt/Mikayla Hurt 

Servers Taylor Reimersma/Liam Parker 

Offertory Deb Fischer 


